
 

3rd May 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Following the successful afternoon we hosted to officially open our school we have been asked by The Revd. 

Canon Dr. David Karoon if your child/ren would be happy to sing the same songs at a confirmation service 

being held at Watlington Church on Sunday 29th May.  The Bishop of Ely will also be in attendance to confirm 

three candidates. 

The service begins at 11am but your child/ren may arrive from 10.30am.  The service will finish between 

12.15 and 12.30pm. Parents and other members of your family are also very welcome to attend.  Some staff 

members will also be there. 

If your child/ren would like to take part in this special event they will need to be in full school uniform please.   

Please can you complete and return the slip below to confirm if your child/ren will be taking part. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs E Zeil 
 
Headteacher 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Parents/Carers - Please Complete This Section: Watlington Church Sunday 29th May 2022 

 ________________________________________ Class ___________to take part in the above event.   

Emergency Contact Details: Name of parent(s)/guardian(s):  

(i) ____________________________________Tel: _________________________________  

(ii)____________________________________Tel: _________________________________  

 

Signature of Parent / Guardian:  

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


